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MEDIA STATEMENT

5 July 2023

Tourism Minister extends condolences for paragliding tragedy

Tourism Minister Patricia de Lille extends her heartfelt condolences to the family and friends of the
Irish tourist, former rugby player and coach Greig Oliver who tragically lost his life in a paragliding
accident in Cape Town on Monday, 3rd July 2023.

“We share in their grief and offer our full support at this difficult time,” de Lille said.

The 58-year-old Irish tourist had reportedly collided with another paraglider in the air above Sea Point
Promenade. Despite the immediate emergency response by the National Sea Rescue Institute and
Emergency Services, he was sadly declared deceased at the scene.

“South Africa offers a broad spectrum of adventure tourism activities, and we firmly believe in
providing exhilarating, safe and memorable experiences to our visitors. This tragic incident is a
reminder that we must fully support robust safety protocols and a strong regulatory environment to
grow and develop South Africa as a destination in which adventurers feel safe and secure,” de Lille
said.

Minister de Lille further reaffirmed South Africa’s commitment to the highest levels of safety standards
maintained by the adventure tourism sector in South Africa, commending the efforts of organisations
such as SATSA which promote self-regulation in the adventure tourism sector.

“Through our collective efforts, industry stakeholders, adventure tourism operators and associations
can strengthen our safety protocols and ensure the well-being of adventure tourists. | am committed to
engaging with industry stakeholders to collaborate on any initiative that prioritises the welfare of our
tourists,” de Lille concluded.
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